[Date]

VIA EMAIL [countyboard@arlingtonva.us]

Arlington County Board

2100 Clarendon Blvd.
Arlington, VA 22201







Re:
Rosslyn Station Escalators to Plaza








and Skywalk
Dear Arlington County Board Members:
I am writing to express my sincere concern regarding the plan to remove the escalator connecting the street-level lobby of the Rosslyn Metrorail Station to the plaza above.  I frequently use this escalator to reach the skywalk system, which provides a safe alternative to crossing Nash St. and Ft. Myer Drive to reach neighborhoods west of the Metro station.

I understand that the escalator is being removed to allow the relocation of the Commuter Store, but I believe other locations could meet the requirements of the Commuter Store, while preserving this vital pedestrian link.

The escalator is essential to my neighbors and me.  Please reconsider your decision to remove the escalator.

Sincerely,

[Name]

